
2019 HIV CARE NEEDS SURVEY
NOW OPEN

As a person living with HIV (PLWH) you have the power and

responsibility to shape your care. Results from previous surveys

guided patient care lead agencies and planning councils in

prioritizing community unmet needs and determining where to

distribute financial resources.

The survey is available online or by paper and will take approximately 20 minutes

to complete. The survey will remain open through August 21, 2019.

All responses are confidential.

To access the survey online, please visit

https://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/5010273/2019-HIV-Care-Needs-Survey or scan the

QR code below:

 

Please contact Brandi Knight (Brandi.Knight@flhealth.gov) with any questions

or concerns.

 


